
 

Enlightened by our Catholic Faith,  
Enriched through Education,  
Empowered with the Light of Christ. 

 
COVID - 19 Update: 
At this time we have three active cases of Covid-19 in our school.  We have 55 students 
in quarantine, along with 3 staff members.  That number represents three 
classrooms.  Thank you all so much for keeping our school open and the students and 
staff healthy!! 
 
COVID - 19 testing within your family 
If someone in your household is being tested for COVID - 19, please keep all students home until the test 
results come back.  Thank you! 
 
Cold Weather 
Students will be going out to recess every day unless it is below zero. Children need boots, hats, mittens, and 
snowpants so they do not get wet or cold when they play outside. If students don't have boots and snowpants, 
they don't get to play when they are outside. They will be bringing them home every night so you can dry them 
since they get so wet. 
 
Registration for 21-22 School Year 
Registration for the 21-22 school year will begin Catholic Schools Week.  We will be 
putting the registration papers on our website beginning on January 31st.  We will send 
the registration papers home in Wednesday folders on February 3rd. There is a $75 
registration fee that is waived if you sign up by February 12th.   
 
Wisconsin Parental School Choice 
St. Edward's became a School Choice School last year.  School Choice allows students 
to attend St. Edward school without paying tuition based on your family income.  This 
year School Choice is open to all students entering kindergarten through 5th grade and 
includes students who are currently at St. Edward.  This is the last year that it is 
available to current students in 2nd - 5th grade.  Only students entering kindergarten or 
1st grade and new students coming from a public school will be eligible after this 
year.    Current School Choice families do not need to prove family income this year, but 
you do still need to register and provide proof of residency.  Registration begins 
February 1st.   Please let the office know if you have any questions.  School Choice 
home page   School Choice application page 
 
$100 Tuition Credit 
Know someone who would love to be at St. Edward's next year?  If you refer a new 
family and they register for the 21-22 school year, you will be given a $100 tuition credit 
for next year.  Our best marketing is your experience at St. Edward.  Please spread the 
word about how much you love our school!  
 
Get Active 
Each year Ms. LeClair offers Get Active to students during the month of February.  This 
year we are only able to offer it to 2-5th graders because of keeping kids distanced and 
in their bubbles.  If you have a student in those grades please let us know soon if your 
student will be attending.  If we don't have enough students interested, we will not run 
the program this year.  There is a form in folders today or you can reply to the email 
Mrs. Schuh sent you if your student is in quarantine.   
 



Golf Fundraiser 
Be sure to sign up to help and/or participate in the 1st annual golf fundraiser on May 
14th.  We are praying for beautiful weather and an awesome turn out.  Emails from 
Home and School have been coming home with information.   
 
Important Dates: 
January: 
   22nd - NO SCHOOL 
   29th - Mass 8:15am 
   31st - Start of Catholic Schools Week 
February: 
    5th - NO SCHOOL 
 
Blessings for a wonderful, healthy week! 
 

Mrs. Cowart 


